
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

31st March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
The school year is going by so fast - another term complete! This week we  

have celebrated Easter with our Y2 and Y3 (lower phase) children and  

families at St Matthew’s Church. I was so proud of our Y2 children, as this is the 

1st time that they have had the opportunity to lead a celebration in church. Some 

of our Y2 also competed in the KS1 multi-skills finals – a big well done for 

representing the school! This term 

we have also had our gymnasts 

compete, where Nathaniel in Y6 won 

Gold! Our Y3 children have 

partcipated in a basketball 

competition. We have also continued 

to play football in the league and our 

girls competed in a futsal tournament 

– we are just so busy here at 

Eastfield! 

     Congratulations to our  

      Stars of the Week!   

Class 1  Khian K 

Class 2  Kiratpreet K 

Class 3  Jordan A 

Class 4  Julia D 

Class 5  Soha B 

Class 6  Jaylen A 

Class 7  Olivia F 

Class 8  Farhan B 

Class 9  Dominika A 

Class 10  Emili A 

Class 11  Kane B 

Class 12  Autumn G 

Class 13  Najellia R 

Class 14  Jack E 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

School Dinners - Week 3 (Week beginning 17th April 2023) – 

after the Easter holidays.  

Monday – Jacket potatoes with various fillings  

Tuesday – Meat Bolognese / Veggie Bolognese with garlic bread, 

sweetcorn, and carrots 

Wednesday – Margarita Pizza with potato wedges, mixed salad 

Thursday – cheese and potato pie and baked beans 

Friday – chicken nuggets + chips / sticky veggie sausages + chips 

with peas or baked beans    

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 
Pupil of the Term 

Well done to our Spring 

Term Pupils of the Term – 

we are very proud of you! 

Look out for your postcards 

through your letter box. 
 

Can you solve this Maths 

puzzle? 

Dates for diary  

 

Break up for Easter (today) Friday 

31st March – normal time. 

 

EASTER HOLIDAYS  

3rd – 14th April  

 

Back to school on Monday 17th 

April at 8:45am 

 

Tuesday 18th April 2:45pm Y5 

parents meeting for PGL 

residential in the main hall  

 

School closed due to the Bank 

Holidays on Monday 1st May and 

Monday 8th May  

 
Friday 5th May – Coronation Day 

(come dressed in red, white and 

blue) 

 

 

 
GOODBYE AND THANK YOU 

We wish Miss Griffiths, our 

Behaviour and Welfare Officer, all 

the best as she leaves Eastfield today 

to take up a completely new role in 

another school. We would like to 

thank Miss Griffiths for all of her 

hard work and commitment to 

Eastfield over the last 6 years! The 

children, staff and parents will really 

miss you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support this term, it 

is really appreciated, as always!  

I hope you have a lovely 2 week break 

and I look forward to seeing you all on 

Monday 17th April at 8:45am. 

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher   
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